
 

 

 

 

RESIDENTS ARE INVITED TO COME 

ALONG TO THE 

Soho 

Ward Meeting  

24 November 2015 
 

7.00 p.m. at 

Lodge Road Church, 

Lodge Road, Hockley B18 5BU 

 
 
 
 

The main item for discussion will be the 
Environment, with feedback from residents 
and partners on action taken across the Ward 
and future plans. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please inform us if you have any access issues or special/particular requirements as soon as 
possible on the contact details below 

Contact: Kay Thomas, Community Governance Manager, Tel: 0121 675 5664   
    E-mail: kay.thomas@birmingham.gov.uk 
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